
MOTION IN SUPPORT OF FILLING VNY CAC VACANCIES

Whereas, there are a number of vacancies on the Van Nuys Airport 
Citizens Advisory Council (CAC), including two unfilled seats allocated 
to the Mayor, and recognizing that the CAC has been unable to meet 
quorum on more than a few occasions, and 

Recognizing that the founding documents for the CAC state that the 
appointed members shall be community representatives of 
neighborhoods and businesses surrounding the airport, and 

Further recognizing that the aviation and non-aviation tenants at VNY 
have their own association (Van Nuys Airport Association) to advocate 
for their interests,

Therefore, the Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council (SONC) 
recommends that Mayor Bass appoint two non-aviation interest 
residents or business affiliates to fill her two vacant seats on the CAC.

SONC hereby endorses Roslyn Dahl, a Sherman Oaks resident as a 
well qualified and excellent choice to fill one of the two vacant CAC 
seats. She is an executive at a major shopping center development/
management corporation, a Board member of the Valley Industry and 
Commerce Association (VICA), member of the Sherman Oaks 
Neighborhood Council Airport Committee, active with Save Our Skies 
LA (SOSLA), and has been an attendee and advocate for residents at 
CAC meetings. She will bring a well balanced perspective to the CAC.



